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The community of Rome had the pleasure to welcome the High Noon team from America, who organized 

a 2-days workshop (June 12 - 13, 2019) dedicated to parents and their 2nd generation children. 

 

The topics discussed in this workshop were many, starting from pornography and its effects on the mind, 

lifestyle of the individual and on their path to the Blessing, but also its effects on couples and family life. 

The High Noon also offered solutions and resources, like online courses created by them, to prevent or 

fight the addiction to pornography or other similar addictions. 

 

The workshop also offered time for discussions in different groups and also testimonies of the High Noon 

team regarding their path to the Blessing, the struggle of feeling inadequate, which often accompanies 

people with pornography-related problems, and the difficulties they encountered and managed to 

eliminate. 

 

High Noon also stressed the importance of finding a trusted person to whom open up and share 

difficulties with, and also explained how to be that trusted person, how to discuss some challenging topics 

such as masturbation, addictions, homosexuality, pornography etc. 

 

Overall, it was a great experience, a wonderful occasion for everyone to share and open up, a bonding 

experience for the community and families, and everybody appreciated the honesty and clarity of the 

High Noon team in addressing these subjects. 

 

 


